
From: Matthew Layton 
To: Geoff Lesh; Rick Tyler 
Date: 10/6/20109:56 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Re: CPV Sentinel project 

»> "Evenson, Dale" <Dale.Evenson@fire.ca.gov> 10/6/20109:38 AM »>
 
They can contact me and we will go from there. I am tied up in meetings most of the day. My direct office
 
line is 760-393-3363.
 
Sent from Dale's Blackberry device.
 

From: Matthew Layton <Mlayton@energy.state.ca.us>
 
To: Geoff Lesh <Glesh@energy.state.ca.us>; Evenson, Dale; Neumann, Jason
 
Cc: John Kessler <.Ikessler@energy.state.ca.us>; Rick Tyler <Rtyler@energy.state.ca.us>; alvin
 
greenberg <agreenberg@riskscLcom>
 
Sent: Wed Oct 06 09:34:56 2010
 
Subject: Re: CPV Sentinel project
 

Dale, 

Staff prepared the section in house and appear to have gotten the facts wrong on the 
emergency services. We are checking the AFC/PSA and FSA to see where it went 
wrong. We will provide comments to the Committee to correct the Proposed Decision to 
ensure the adopted Final Decision is accurate, provides the services the project 
requires, and maintains the level of emergency services in the surrounding 
communities. We would like to work with the County FD to get the correct information 
and provide that to the Committee. Additionally, we see no problem with you providing 
comments directly to the Committee so they understand the gravity of issue. 

Rick and Geoff will be working with John to correct this. Should they work with you or 
your staff? 

Thanks, 

Matt 

Matt Layton 
Supervising Mechanical Engineer 
916.654.3868 
916.651.8868 fax 

»> "Evenson, Dale" <Dale.Evenson@fire.ca.gov> 10/5/20105:36 PM »> 

The worker safety section says that the Palm Springs Fire Department is the AHJ and responding 
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department. They are not we are, in addition the nearest city and/or county station is several miles 
away. There was one located on Dillon Rd. about one mile from the site but it was a county station and 
was closed last year, it was relocated to the City of Desert Hot Springs. How do we comment on the 
PMPD or do we just handle it through you? 

Dale A. Evenson 
Deputy Fire Marshal 
Riverside County Fire Department 
77-933 Las Montanas Road, Suite 201 
Palm Desert, CA 92211 
760-863-8886 Fax 760-863-7072 

www.rvcfire.org 

* Leadership * Competence * Integrity * Safety * Customer Service * 


